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NEWS OF THE WEEK 
  @Freckleton_CE        freckletonceprimary    www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk  

Dates for your Diary 
Tuesday 1st October 9.30am Eucharist Service at Holy Trinity Church, all welcome 

Friday 4th October 2.30pm Reception Welcome by their Buddies & Y6 Roles Assembly, parents 

welcome 

Monday 7th October Autumn Parents’ Evening 3.30 to 6.30pm (5 minute appointments) 

Wednesday 9th October 6.30pm PTFA Annual General Meeting (AGM)in the school hall, all welcome 

Friday 11th October 2.45pm Celebration Assembly with Year 2 Performance Poetry, parents welcome  

Tuesday 15th October 9.30am Harvest Service at Holy Trinity Church, all welcome, for Years 1 to 6; Special 

Harvest Lunch, details coming soon 

Thursday 17th October Admissions for September 2020 Open Evening: 10.30-11.30am or 6-7pm, Come along 

and see us in action!  

2.30pm in the school hall, EYFS (Freckles & Reception Class) Harvest Assembly, parents welcome 

3.30-5.30pm PTFA Film Afternoon ‘Aladdin’ 

Friday 18th October 2.45pm Celebration Assembly to include Gold Reading Awards & SCART Club Library 

Certificates presentation from Freckleton Library; 3.30pm School closes for the half-term holiday 

Monday 28th October INSET Day 2 - School and Extended Services (Wraparound & Freckles) closed  

Tuesday 29th October 8.55am (doors open at 8.45am) School opens for the second half of the Autumn 

Term; Please remember the school day for all primary aged classes is now 8.55am to 3.30pm Thank you. 

Wednesday 30th October to Friday 1st November Year 6 Robinwood Residential 

Week beginning Monday 4th November Parliament Week 

Friday 8th November 2.30pm Year 5 Class Assembly: Our trip to London and the Houses of Parliament 

Friday 6th December 3.30-5.30pm PTFA Christmas Fair  

Year 6 Robinwood Reminders 
The balance of payment for the 

residential trip is due by the 04.10.19 
(next Friday) and all forms (including 

souvenir requests/payments) must be 
back in school by 07.10.19. 

100 Club You need to be in it to win it! 

Please return your forms and subscriptions 

by  12.10.19 

Annual General Meeting 
Please come along to the AGM and find 

out more about what the PTFA does for school and your 

children.  You may be able to help do even more! 

Wednesday 9th October 2019 in the school hall 

Film Club Afternoon – Aladdin 
Don’t forget to pick up the a ticket for your child, a 

bargain at £2.50 which includes a hotdog, drink and a 

bag of haribo; Thursday 17th October 2019 
Thank you in advance for your support 

Lunchtime Stars 

Infants: Adleigh McCunnell 
Juniors: Skye Dawson 

A message from Lancashire County Council: 
 

APPLYING FOR SCHOOL PLACES FOR SEPTEMBER 2020 
 

For Lancashire resident families who will require a primary or secondary 

school place in September 2020 the means of application is via Lancashire’s online 

system at: www.lancashire.gov.uk then search school admissions. 

Secondary School 

Admissions 
 

Parents of Year 6 children 

should complete their 

‘Secondary Application Forms’ online. 

Please can I remind parents that the 

closing date for applications is 

Wednesday 31st October 2019;  

Thank you 

Primary School Admissions 

September 2020 
If your child has a 4th birthday between 1st 

September 2019 and 31st August 2020 they will 

be due to start school with us in September 

2020  and parents will need to apply for a place by completing 

their ‘Primary Application Forms’ online.  

Please make a note of our Open Evening: 
Thursday 17th October 10.30-11.30am or 6-7pm 

Come along and see us in action! 

http://www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk/
http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/


Please support Freckleton Library 

for this special event

 

School Uniform Polite 

Reminders  
 

Belongings 
Please label your child’s clothing with their name 

(not just initials) it does help us return items of 

property quickly and help your child be more 

responsible for their own belongings; Lunchboxes & 

water bottles should also be labelled.  

Earrings 
Please remember that our uniform policy states ‘no 

piercings’ and this policy has been in place since 

September 2015 so children MUST NOT wear 

earrings to school. 

Please remove your child’s earrings before they 

come to school on Monday.   

Bags   
JUNIORS must have a school book bag or school 

rucksack (now available at £12.99) and not a bag 

of their choice as it is part of their school uniform; 

they are very inexpensive and are available at the 

‘Uniform and Leisure Wear’ shop in Kirkham.  

Swimming Kits 

Year 4 go swimming on a Monday and Year 5 go 

swimming on a Thursday, if there any changes we 

will let you know. Please ensure your child brings in 

their swimming kit for their lesson on a weekly basis.           

 Thank you 
Thank you for 

attending, we 

will let you 

know how 

much we have 

raised next 

week! 

Reception Class  
Miss McDonnell reports that all the 

children are settling well and they 

cannot wait until next week’s special assembly! 

Holy Trinity Church’s Harvest Praise Service  
You are invited to join the parishioners at Holy 

Trinity for our HARVEST PRAISE SERVICE this 
Sunday Evening 29 September at 6pm. 

PARKING MATTERS 
POLITE REMINDER Please do not park 
your cars across the back entrance of 

school or use the Kitchen Driveway when picking 
up and dropping off children for school, Freckles or 
Wraparound. This is the access for all emergency 

vehicles and must be kept clear. Some drivers have 
also blocked access to private garages, the wide 

pavement by the library and the entrance to 
Richardson Close causing issues with pedestrians.  

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

Pupil Rewards 
We love praising your wonderful children for all their 

good work, good manners and good behaviour.   

The Stars of the Week are chosen on a Monday by the Class 

Teachers for the previous week allowing us time to contact 

parents ahead of the Celebration Assembly on Friday.  

We also know that children deserve praise in ‘real-time’ too so 

some rewards are chosen to be presented at the Celebration 

Assembly. For example: Lunchtime Stars, Headteacher Mini 

Mentions, Sports, Music and other Awards. However, it is not 

realistically possible to make parents aware of these 

presentations ahead of the event though every effort is made to 

share these via social media and our newsletter so no-one misses 

out on their achievement being celebrated! 

We hope all parents will support us with our reward systems.  Any 

comments on this would be welcomed at the next Parent Forum. 

House Point Totals for this week! 

 

Balderstone 

132 
 

Hillock 

165 
 

Marsh 

123 
 

Naze 

144 

 


